
IPSWICH MARKET ACT 2004
Ipswich Market (Cornhill and Princes Street) 

Prohibition of Traffic Order 2018
Ipswich Borough Council acting in pursuance of 
its powers under Section 5 of the Ipswich Market 
Act 2004 and considering it both necessary and 
expedient to do so has made the above Order 
to regulate traffic on part of Cornhill and Princes 
Street in Ipswich.  
The effect of the Order, which comes into force 
on 1st November 2018, is to prohibit motor 
vehicles on that part of Cornhill between the 
junction with Tavern Street and the junction 
with Princes Street and on that part of Princes 
Street between the junction with Cornhill and the 
junction with King Street in both cases between 
the hours of 8.30am and 4.30pm on any day on 
which the market is being held.  Exemptions shall 
apply as shown in the Order.  
A copy of the Order may be viewed free of charge 
at the Reception Desk at the Council Offices, 
Grafton House, 15-17 Russell Road, Ipswich 
between 8.30am and 4.30pm Monday to Friday 
and the Customer Services Centre, Princes 
Street, Ipswich between 8.30am and 5.00pm 
Monday to Friday, or on the Council’s website at 
www.ipswich.gov.uk
For further details concerning this Order you may 
contact Mr M.Newsham, Integrated Transport 
Officer, Planning & Development, Ipswich 
Borough Council, Grafton House, 15-17 Russell 
Road, IPSWICH, IP1 2DE.  Tel: (01473) 432064.  
E-mail: michael.newsham@ipswich.gov.uk
Dated: 1st November 2018
Miss B.Lisgarten – Operations Manager 
Legal and Democratic Services 
Ipswich Borough Council 
Grafton House, 15-17 Russell Road 
IPSWICH, IP1 2DE. 


